
Sydney Schools Football Referees Association (SSFRA) 
 

Play Football Registration Guide 2020 
 

 
1. Welcome to SSFRA! Please type "Sydney Schools" on the FFA "Club Registration" webpage 
and sign up. Use this link to get to this webpage.  
  
You will be asked to log into your Play Football account. If you don't already have a Play Football 
account yet (for new 2020 referees, you should have already created one to have done the Laws 
of the Game online module & quiz). 
  
Makes sure you have made an account that links with Google or Facebook or sign up using 
another email account.  
 

 
 
 
2. Select the membership product, there is only one (SSFRA Membership 2020). 

 
 



 
3. Check membership fees and select continue. Please note that you are not required to pay this 
amount upfront, this will be taken out of your fees at the end of the year. 
 

 
  



4. Answer the questions then select continue. If you are a dual-registered referee make sure you 
tell us which branch you consider to be your main refereeing branch. 
 

 
  



5. Check your details and update if needed. 

 
 
 
 
 



6. Check your profile picture or upload one. Select continue when finished.  

 
7. Please provide your Working With Children Check details.  
 
If you do not have one, please follow the instructions on this website. 
https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/child-safe-organisations/working-with-children-check.  
 
(Note: You will need apply for a PAID WWC Type (this is relevant for filling out the "Purpose of the 
Check" section of the online application. The child-related sector that SSFRA is in is "clubs or 
other bodies providing services to children"). This is a requirement for all referees that are paid for 
officiating matches in New South Wales.)  

 



8. Please ensure that you’ve ticked the “I have read and agree to comply with the Terms & 
Conditions”.  
 
Up to you if you wish to receive to receive any marketing communications from FFA, FNSW, 
FNSW Referees or from us, SSFRA. 
 

 
9. Check your details and finish your registration. Welcome to SSFRA for 2020!  
  
 
 

 
 

If you have any issues with this Registration Guide, please contact me directly 
at registrar@ssfra.com.au. 

 


